
News Flash: The Irish Beach Water District Proclaims Well #2 the Charlie Acker Well

On November 9, 2024, the Irish Beach Water

District Board of Directors recognized Charlie

Acker's 30+ years of dedicated service by naming

Well #2 the "Charlie Acker Well" (CA-W2). This

honor commemorates Charlie's more than 30 years

of dedicated service to the Irish Beach community.

Over the course of his career, Charlie completed

innumerable infrastructure improvement projects.

On his last day as the IBWD Water System

Manager, the Operations crew celebrated the

issuance of the permit for the Charlie Acker Well

and filled Tank 2 from his namesake well, marking

the latest in a career of achievements.

The Irish Beach community is fortunate to have

had Charlie’s decades of service. Please join the

Board in thanking Charlie.


